The Monday Memo

Federated Church members look at the week ahead

"[F]or the Lamb at the center of the throne will be their shepherd, and he will guide them to springs of the water of life, and God will wipe away every tear from their eyes." Revelation 7:17

Almighty God, we thank you for joining us to the saints throughout the ages through our shepherd, Jesus Christ the Lamb of God. Amen.

Last week — In review

Sunday, November 1 We worshiped at 9:30am with Adult Bible Study and Sunday School following at 10:15am. During worship, we shared communion and remembered our members who passed away over the last year. Pastor Doug delivered the sermon titled *The Cooperation Imperative* with the text from 1 Thessalonians 2:9-13. To read a full copy of the sermon, please visit our website at www.federatedff.org.

This week — Looking ahead

If you would like to donate a poinsettia for the Advent Season, please fill out the form that was sent in the newsletter and return it to the church office by Sunday, November 29th, with a check or cash. The cost is \$14. Please make your check out to The Federated Church and note "poinsettia" on the memo line. Poinsettias may be picked up after the Christmas Eve service.

Fellowship Committee: Join us for Federated Church bowling day Saturday, November 14th at 1pm. We are only allowed to have **20 bowlers due to COVID**. If you are interested, please sign up with Brianna in the church office and pay in advance to reserve your spot. The event will cost \$10 for 3 games or \$25 for families. Snacks and drinks will be provided by the Fellowship Committee.

On Wednesday's K-6th grade will gather at 3:45pm till 5pm at Federated for Kidz Club. We hope you will join us for Bible lessons, games, and crafts. Questions? Contact Karen at kmad@prtel.com. Learning Guides for Sunday School and Kidz Club are available on our website under resources. Each week we will post the new lessons if your child has missed or is unable to attend.

If you are willing to help greet on Sunday, November 8th please let Brianna in the Church office know. Thank You!

Pastor Doug reminds us that in order to make our sanctuary available for in-person worship, we need to be united in our mask-wearing and safety behaviors. To keep our worshipers and our community safe please abide by these safety procedures when visiting or worshiping at Federated Church. Wear a face mask, sanitize your hands when you arrive, refrain from physical contact with others, stay spatially distant – 6 feet apart, sit in designated pews and at designated places around tables, allow our musicians to do the singing. With Covid-19 numbers on the rise, we need everyone's help to ensure we can maintain safe in-person worship services, Sunday school, and youth activities. Thank you for your cooperation.

Prayer requests

In addition to the people on our prayer list, please remember:

Please keep Carri Thompson, Gladys Carlson, and Yvonne Marts daughter Yvette Marts in your thoughts and prayers.

If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.

Week of November 2, 2020

Weekly Calendar

TUESDAY (11/3) 11:30AM WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY ZOOM 6:00PM MUSIC PRACTICE

WEDNESDAY (11/4)
2:00PM 7TH AND 8TH GRADE
CONFIRMATION ZOOM
3:45PM KIDZ CLUB
6:30PM 9TH GRADE CONFIRMATION
7:30PM SENIOR HIGH YOUTH
GROUP

SUNDAY (11/8) 9:30AM WORSHIP 10:15AM ADULT BIBLE STUDY 10:15PM SUNDAY SCHOOL



OPEN HEARTS. OPEN MINDS. OPEN ARMS.